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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Approving The Allocation Of
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds To Various Eligible Agencies And Authorizing
The Appropriate City Officials To Execute The Attached Agreements With Each Eligible Agency For A
Total Allocation Of Community Development Block Grant Funds In The Amount Of $67,107.00.

Staff Recommends Approval of Attached Resolution.

Explanation:
On April 13, 2017, the City of Hollywood's Community Development Advisory Board made final
funding recommendations for various sub-grantees to provide public services with the city of
Hollywood. The recommendations were previously communicated to the City Commission during a
public hearing on June 21, 2017. In accordance with the City's citizen participation process approved
by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development, the City Commission shall consider and
approve the Community Development Advisory Board's funding recommendations and execute
Agreements with the following sub-grantees:

· Hispanic Unity for the Center for Working Families Employment Program in an amount not to
exceed $6,161.00;

· Hope South Florida for the LIVE Hope-Living Independently via Employment Program in an
amount not to exceed $9,575.00;

· Impact Broward for the Foster Grandparent Program in an amount not to exceed $9,175.00;

· Russell Life Skills and Reading Foundation for the City of Hollywood Russell Reading Rooms
Program in an amount not to exceed $10,464.00;

· Second Chance Society for the Hand-Up Program in an amount not to exceed $8,679.00;

· Washington Park Childcare Center for the Subsidized Early Childhood Education and Family
Strengthening Programs for Low Income Families in the City of Hollywood in an amount not to
exceed $11,089.00;

· Women in Distress of Broward County for Outreach Services for Victims of Domestic Violence
for its satellite location in the City of Hollywood in an amount not to exceed $11,964.00.

There was one change subsequent to the Community Development Advisory Board (CDAB)/ City
Commission Workshop regarding the CDAB public services funding recommendations, which

File #: R-2017-232, Version: 1

City of Hollywood Printed on 4/15/2022Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: R-2017-232, Version: 1

Commission Workshop regarding the CDAB public services funding recommendations, which
reduced the overall funding recommendations by $7,893.00. Feeding South Florida withdrew its
request for funding due to the administrative aspects of the program.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Dr. Wazir A. Ishmael, City Manager
Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager for Sustainable Development
Thomas Barnett, Director, Development Services Department
Clay Milan, Community Development Manager
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